
 

11th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Mrs Murray – Maternity Leave 
 

 
We are delighted to share Mrs Murray’s happy news with you all – she is expecting a baby in 
2024. 
 
We will be recruiting a teacher to cover Mrs Murray’s maternity leave – the job advert will go out 
over Christmas and we will shortlist and interview candidates next term. At the minute, we 
envisage that Mrs Murray will finish for her maternity leave at the end of the spring term. We 
are looking for a very special teacher to carry on the excellent work that Mrs Murray has done 
in Class 3.  
 
We are so happy and excited for Mrs Murray and her family and send her our congratulations 
and best wishes. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Maskell 
 
 
 
 


